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"Children at Risk" Receives 
NUCEA Award 

The Continuing Education Division's "Children at 
Risk" Conference, held last November, has been 
selected as a Program of Excellence by the National 
University Continuing Education Association, 
Region III. The conference was developed by 
Audrey Garland and Mary Leiter. The award will 
be presented October 14 in Savannah, Georgia. 
Congratulations for a job well-done! 

French Students Complete 
Summer Studies at Coastal 

The twenty-one French students from Grenoble, 
France who studied English at Coastal this summer 
will be honored during a graduation ceremony 
Tuesday, August 11 at 7 p.m. in the Fine Arts 
Building Little Theatre. Dr. James H. Rex will be 
the speaker. 

USC College of Journalism to Offer 
Graduate Courses at Coastal 

The University of South Carolina College of 
Journalism is hosting a drop-in at Coastal Carolina 
College on Tuesday, August 11 from 5:30 to 7 p.m. 
in the Singleton Building Conference Room to 
acquaint area residents with the plan to offer a new 
graduate program in journalism at Coastal. Those 
interested in the program as well as students, 
friends, and alumni are welcome. 

The first course, which will be offered this fall, is 
Contemporary Issues in the Mass Media. It will be 
taught by Dr. Ronald Farrar on Tuesdays from 6 to 
8:45 p.m. at Coastal Carolina. A former newspaper 
reporter, columnist, and general manager, Dr. 
Farrar holds the title of Reynolds-Faunt Professor 
in the College of Journalism at USC. 

For more information about the drop-in or the 
graduate program, contact the Graduate Office at 
448-1481, 347-3161, or 546-0234. 

USC-COASTAL CAROLINA COLLEGE 
Office of Public Relations PO Box 1954 Conway, SC 29526 

Free Nutritional Lecture to be Held 
at Coastal 

A free nutritional lecture and slide show on how to 
avoid degenerative disease wm be held at Coastal 
Carolina, Wednesday, August 12 at 6 p.m. in 
Student Center room 205. 

The speaker is Daryl Kollman, scientist, teacher, 
and president of Cell Tech, who recently appeared 
on South Carolina ETV's "Journal." For more 
information, contact Robert Elvington in the 
Continuing Education Department. 
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~~ ~ Coastal Wellness Program 
l,JJ a"-<r-.., For Faculty and Staff · · 

Margaret Fain of the library was the winner of the 
Wellness Award for June. She received a basket of 
fruit. Congratulations! 

Kimbel Library Closing Reminder: 

Kimbel Library will be closed from Saturday, 
August 15 through Sunday, August 23 so that 
special projects can be completed. 

Coastal Carolina People 

o Dr. James D. Henderson, associate professor of 
government and international studies, has completed 
a summer research report on the Newsfilm Library 
at USC. The purpose of the project was to provide 
information on the USC Newsfilm Library and its 
potential usefulness for Coastal Carolina students 
and faculty. Assistance for the project was 
provided by the Faculty Welfare and Development 
Committee and the School of Social and Behavioral 
Sciences. 
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